
  accounted 1380 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  accounted 1380 # dokeo {dok-eh'-o}; a prolonged form of a
primary verb, doko {dok'-o} (used only in an alternate in
certain tenses; compare the base of 1166) of the same meaning;
to think; by implication, to seem (truthfully or uncertainly): --
 be {accounted}, (of own) please(-ure), be of reputation, seem
(good), suppose, think, trow.[ql

  approved 1384 # dokimos {dok'-ee-mos}; from 1380; properly,
acceptable (current after assayal), i.e. approved: -- {approved},
 tried.[ql

  be 1380 # dokeo {dok-eh'-o}; a prolonged form of a primary
verb, doko {dok'-o} (used only in an alternate in certain tenses;
 compare the base of 1166) of the same meaning; to think; by
implication, to seem (truthfully or uncertainly): -- be
accounted, (of own) please(-ure), {be} of reputation, seem
(good), suppose, think, trow.[ql

  be 1380 # dokeo {dok-eh'-o}; a prolonged form of a primary
verb, doko {dok'-o} (used only in an alternate in certain tenses;
 compare the base of 1166) of the same meaning; to think; by
implication, to seem (truthfully or uncertainly): -- {be}
accounted, (of own) please(-ure), be of reputation, seem (good),
suppose, think, trow.[ql

  be 2106 # eudokeo {yoo-dok-eh'-o}; from 2095 and 1380; to
think well of, i.e. approve (an act); specially, to approbate (a
person or thing): -- think good, (be well) please(-d), be the
good (have, take) pleasure, {be} willing.[ql

  be 2106 # eudokeo {yoo-dok-eh'-o}; from 2095 and 1380; to
think well of, i.e. approve (an act); specially, to approbate (a
person or thing): -- think good, (be well) please(-d), {be} the
good (have, take) pleasure, be willing.[ql

  be 2106 # eudokeo {yoo-dok-eh'-o}; from 2095 and 1380; to
think well of, i.e. approve (an act); specially, to approbate (a
person or thing): -- think good, ({be} well) please(-d), be the
good (have, take) pleasure, be willing.[ql

  beam 1385 # dokos {dok-os'}; from 1209 (through the idea of
holding up); a stick of timber: -- {beam}.[ql ***. doko. See
1380.[ql

  decree 1378 # dogma {dog'-mah}; from the base of 1380; a law
(civil, ceremonial or ecclesiastical): -- {decree}, ordinance.[ql

  desire 2107 # eudokia {yoo-dok-ee'-ah}; from a presumed
compound of 2095 and the base of 1380; satisfaction, i.e.
(subjectively) delight, or (objectively) kindness, wish, purpose:
 -- {desire}, good pleasure (will), X seem good.[ql

  dignity 1391 # doxa {dox'-ah}; from the base of 1380; glory
(as very apparent), in a wide application (literal or figurative,
 objective or subjective): -- {dignity}, glory(-ious), honour,
praise, worship.[ql

  earnest 0603 # apokaradokia {ap-ok-ar-ad-ok-ee'-ah}; from a
comparative of 575 and a compound of kara (the head) and 1380
(in the sense of watching); intense anticipation: -- {earnest}
expectation.[ql
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  expectation 0603 # apokaradokia {ap-ok-ar-ad-ok-ee'-ah}; from
a comparative of 575 and a compound of kara (the head) and 1380
(in the sense of watching); intense anticipation: -- earnest
{expectation}.[ql

  glory 1391 # doxa {dox'-ah}; from the base of 1380; glory (as
very apparent), in a wide application (literal or figurative,
objective or subjective): -- dignity, {glory}(-ious), honour,
praise, worship.[ql

  good 1380 # dokeo {dok-eh'-o}; a prolonged form of a primary
verb, doko {dok'-o} (used only in an alternate in certain tenses;
 compare the base of 1166) of the same meaning; to think; by
implication, to seem (truthfully or uncertainly): -- be
accounted, (of own) please(-ure), be of reputation, seem
({good}), suppose, think, trow.[ql

  good 2106 # eudokeo {yoo-dok-eh'-o}; from 2095 and 1380; to
think well of, i.e. approve (an act); specially, to approbate (a
person or thing): -- think good, (be well) please(-d), be the
{good} (have, take) pleasure, be willing.[ql

  good 2106 # eudokeo {yoo-dok-eh'-o}; from 2095 and 1380; to
think well of, i.e. approve (an act); specially, to approbate (a
person or thing): -- think {good}, (be well) please(-d), be the
good (have, take) pleasure, be willing.[ql

  good 2107 # eudokia {yoo-dok-ee'-ah}; from a presumed compound
of 2095 and the base of 1380; satisfaction, i.e. (subjectively)
delight, or (objectively) kindness, wish, purpose: -- desire,
good pleasure (will), X seem {good}.[ql

  good 2107 # eudokia {yoo-dok-ee'-ah}; from a presumed compound
of 2095 and the base of 1380; satisfaction, i.e. (subjectively)
delight, or (objectively) kindness, wish, purpose: -- desire,
{good} pleasure (will), X seem good.[ql

  have 2106 # eudokeo {yoo-dok-eh'-o}; from 2095 and 1380; to
think well of, i.e. approve (an act); specially, to approbate (a
person or thing): -- think good, (be well) please(-d), be the
good ({have}, take) pleasure, be willing.[ql

  honour 1391 # doxa {dox'-ah}; from the base of 1380; glory (as
very apparent), in a wide application (literal or figurative,
objective or subjective): -- dignity, glory(-ious), {honour},
praise, worship.[ql

  of 1380 # dokeo {dok-eh'-o}; a prolonged form of a primary
verb, doko {dok'-o} (used only in an alternate in certain tenses;
 compare the base of 1166) of the same meaning; to think; by
implication, to seem (truthfully or uncertainly): -- be
accounted, (of own) please(-ure), be {of} reputation, seem
(good), suppose, think, trow.[ql

  of 1380 # dokeo {dok-eh'-o}; a prolonged form of a primary
verb, doko {dok'-o} (used only in an alternate in certain tenses;
 compare the base of 1166) of the same meaning; to think; by
implication, to seem (truthfully or uncertainly): -- be
accounted, ({of} own) please(-ure), be of reputation, seem
(good), suppose, think, trow.[ql

  ordinance 1378 # dogma {dog'-mah}; from the base of 1380; a
law (civil, ceremonial or ecclesiastical): -- decree,
{ordinance}.[ql

  own 1380 # dokeo {dok-eh'-o}; a prolonged form of a primary
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verb, doko {dok'-o} (used only in an alternate in certain tenses;
 compare the base of 1166) of the same meaning; to think; by
implication, to seem (truthfully or uncertainly): -- be
accounted, (of {own}) please(-ure), be of reputation, seem
(good), suppose, think, trow.[ql

  please 1380 # dokeo {dok-eh'-o}; a prolonged form of a primary
verb, doko {dok'-o} (used only in an alternate in certain tenses;
 compare the base of 1166) of the same meaning; to think; by
implication, to seem (truthfully or uncertainly): -- be
accounted, (of own) {please}(-ure), be of reputation, seem
(good), suppose, think, trow.[ql

  please 2106 # eudokeo {yoo-dok-eh'-o}; from 2095 and 1380; to
think well of, i.e. approve (an act); specially, to approbate (a
person or thing): -- think good, (be well) {please}(-d), be the
good (have, take) pleasure, be willing.[ql

  pleasure 2106 # eudokeo {yoo-dok-eh'-o}; from 2095 and 1380;
to think well of, i.e. approve (an act); specially, to approbate
(a person or thing): -- think good, (be well) please(-d), be the
good (have, take) {pleasure}, be willing.[ql

  pleasure 2107 # eudokia {yoo-dok-ee'-ah}; from a presumed
compound of 2095 and the base of 1380; satisfaction, i.e.
(subjectively) delight, or (objectively) kindness, wish, purpose:
 -- desire, good {pleasure} (will), X seem good.[ql

  praise 1391 # doxa {dox'-ah}; from the base of 1380; glory (as
very apparent), in a wide application (literal or figurative,
objective or subjective): -- dignity, glory(-ious), honour,
{praise}, worship.[ql

  reputation 1380 # dokeo {dok-eh'-o}; a prolonged form of a
primary verb, doko {dok'-o} (used only in an alternate in
certain tenses; compare the base of 1166) of the same meaning;
to think; by implication, to seem (truthfully or uncertainly): --
 be accounted, (of own) please(-ure), be of {reputation}, seem
(good), suppose, think, trow.[ql

  seem 1380 # dokeo {dok-eh'-o}; a prolonged form of a primary
verb, doko {dok'-o} (used only in an alternate in certain tenses;
 compare the base of 1166) of the same meaning; to think; by
implication, to seem (truthfully or uncertainly): -- be
accounted, (of own) please(-ure), be of reputation, {seem}
(good), suppose, think, trow.[ql

  seem 2107 # eudokia {yoo-dok-ee'-ah}; from a presumed compound
of 2095 and the base of 1380; satisfaction, i.e. (subjectively)
delight, or (objectively) kindness, wish, purpose: -- desire,
good pleasure (will), X {seem} good.[ql

  suppose 1380 # dokeo {dok-eh'-o}; a prolonged form of a
primary verb, doko {dok'-o} (used only in an alternate in
certain tenses; compare the base of 1166) of the same meaning;
to think; by implication, to seem (truthfully or uncertainly): --
 be accounted, (of own) please(-ure), be of reputation, seem
(good), {suppose}, think, trow.[ql

  take 2106 # eudokeo {yoo-dok-eh'-o}; from 2095 and 1380; to
think well of, i.e. approve (an act); specially, to approbate (a
person or thing): -- think good, (be well) please(-d), be the
good (have, {take}) pleasure, be willing.[ql

  the 2106 # eudokeo {yoo-dok-eh'-o}; from 2095 and 1380; to
think well of, i.e. approve (an act); specially, to approbate (a
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person or thing): -- think good, (be well) please(-d), be {the}
good (have, take) pleasure, be willing.[ql

  think 1380 # dokeo {dok-eh'-o}; a prolonged form of a primary
verb, doko {dok'-o} (used only in an alternate in certain tenses;
 compare the base of 1166) of the same meaning; to think; by
implication, to seem (truthfully or uncertainly): -- be
accounted, (of own) please(-ure), be of reputation, seem (good),
suppose, {think}, trow.[ql

  think 2106 # eudokeo {yoo-dok-eh'-o}; from 2095 and 1380; to
think well of, i.e. approve (an act); specially, to approbate (a
person or thing): -- {think} good, (be well) please(-d), be the
good (have, take) pleasure, be willing.[ql

  tried 1384 # dokimos {dok'-ee-mos}; from 1380; properly,
acceptable (current after assayal), i.e. approved: -- approved,
{tried}.[ql

  trow 1380 # dokeo {dok-eh'-o}; a prolonged form of a primary
verb, doko {dok'-o} (used only in an alternate in certain tenses;
 compare the base of 1166) of the same meaning; to think; by
implication, to seem (truthfully or uncertainly): -- be
accounted, (of own) please(-ure), be of reputation, seem (good),
suppose, think, {trow}.[ql

  well 2106 # eudokeo {yoo-dok-eh'-o}; from 2095 and 1380; to
think well of, i.e. approve (an act); specially, to approbate (a
person or thing): -- think good, (be {well}) please(-d), be the
good (have, take) pleasure, be willing.[ql

  will 2107 # eudokia {yoo-dok-ee'-ah}; from a presumed compound
of 2095 and the base of 1380; satisfaction, i.e. (subjectively)
delight, or (objectively) kindness, wish, purpose: -- desire,
good pleasure ({will}), X seem good.[ql

  willing 2106 # eudokeo {yoo-dok-eh'-o}; from 2095 and 1380; to
think well of, i.e. approve (an act); specially, to approbate (a
person or thing): -- think good, (be well) please(-d), be the
good (have, take) pleasure, be {willing}.[ql

  worship 1391 # doxa {dox'-ah}; from the base of 1380; glory
(as very apparent), in a wide application (literal or figurative,
 objective or subjective): -- dignity, glory(-ious), honour,
praise, {worship}.[ql
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